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 TRUCKEE—Santa Fe Pacific Pipeline L.P. (SFPP), the Department of Fish and Game 
(DFG), and Nevada County Environmental Health (NCEH) will hold a community meeting to 
discuss water quality and public health issues on the Santa Fe Pacific Pipeline spill, March 7, 
1997, at 7 p.m., in the auditorium of the Tahoe Truckee High School off of Donner Pass Road 
in Truckee. 
 The Nevada County Health officer, NCEH staff, biologists, toxicologists, and other 
specialists will make a short presentation which will be followed by an opportunity for 
members of the public to ask questions.  The meeting will run from 7 p.m. to 8:30 p.m.  
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